
MEMO 

To: Town Council 

From:  Lt. Dan Broelmann 

Date:   September 4, 2024 
 

Re:  Equipment for New Take Home Vehicles 

 

Earlier this year the Town Council approved the purchase of take-home vehicles for the police 
department.  The vehicles have been ordered and I have also started ordering equipment for those 
vehicles.  I am using the same vendors for most of the equipment that we have purchased items from 
in the past.  I have quotes for some of the equipment which is as follows: 

Safety Training Services: Total $1,495.00  

• Fire Extinguishers (20)   $1, 495.00 

Galls: Total $68,397.80 

• Car radars (20)    $57,428.60 

• Big Easy lock out kits (20)   $1,189.20 

• Stinger Spike strips (tire deflation) (20) $9,780.00 

Grafix Shoppe: Total $7,793.00 

• Squad Decals    $7,793.00 

 

The Town was given a good discount on the lockout kits and the radars, due to the quantity we are 
looking to purchase.  

        

 

Recommendation 

By motion and voice vote, authorize the Police Department to purchase the equipment listed for a total 
of $77,685.80 for the take home vehicles. 

 



 


